
From: Sandra Sharpe <Sandra.Sharpe@caledon.ca>  
Sent: November 28, 2022 11:02 AM 
To: Adams, Aretha <aretha.adams@peelregion.ca> 
Cc: Groves, Annette <annette.groves@caledon.ca>; Christina Early <christina.early@caledon.ca>; Mario 
Russo <mario.russo@caledon.ca> 
Subject: Niagara Escarpment Commission Caledon Nomination - Councillor Lynn Kiernan  

CAUTION: EXTERNAL MAIL. DO NOT CLICK ON LINKS OR OPEN ATTACHMENTS YOU DO NOT TRUST. 

Good morning Aretha, I’m writing on behalf of Mayor Groves, Regional Councillor 
Early and Regional Councillor Russo, to provide their collective nomination of 
Caledon Ward One Councillor Lynn Kiernan to the Niagara Escarpment 
Commission. Can you ensure her name is on the record as a nominee?  

Sincerely, Sandra 

Sandra Sharpe 
Manager 
Mayor and Council Office 
Corporate Services Department 

Office: 905.584.2272 x. 4019 
Email: sandra.sharpe@caledon.ca 

Town of Caledon | www.caledon.ca | www.visitcaledon.ca | Follow us @YourCaledon 

“This message (and any associated files) is intended only for the use of the individual or entity to which 
it is addressed. The content of the message is the property of the Corporation of the Town of Caledon. 
The message may contain information that is privileged, confidential, subject to copyright and exempt 
from disclosure under applicable law. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, you are 
notified that any dissemination, distribution, copying, or modification of this message is strictly 
prohibited. If you have received this message in error, please notify the sender immediately, advising of 
the error and delete this message without making a copy. (Information related to this email is 
automatically monitored and recorded and the content may be required to be disclosed by the Town to 
a third party in certain circumstances). Thank you.”  
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